
From: Crystal Douglas
To: Pineda, Christine
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: follow-up regarding consultation letter
Date: Monday, July 16, 2018 9:49:10 AM

Thank you for the notification on this project, I looked it over and the Kaw Nation would like to
consult on this project. I will also be out of the office on business this week and next I will monitor
my e-mails and my Cell # is 580-352-4037
 
Crystal Douglas Kaw Nation THPO
 

From: Pineda, Christine [mailto:Christine.Pineda@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 2:01 PM
To: 'crystal_douglas@kawnation.com'
Subject: follow-up regarding consultation letter
 
Dear Ms. Douglas,
 
Last week, the NRC sent a letter to you dated July 3 inviting the Kaw Nation to consult with the NRC
under Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act regarding our ongoing review of
Honeywell’s request to renew its license for uranium conversion operations.   I’ve attached the letter
to this email without the enclosures.  If you would like me to email any of the enclosures, please let
me know. 
 
At your convenience, please let me know whether the Kaw Nation is interested in consulting on this
project.  You may use the form enclosed with the letter (Enclosure 4) or, if you prefer, simply
respond to this email.  I will be on vacation next week (from July 16 through July 20) and will return
on July 23.    
 
Kind Regards,
Christine
 
Christine Pineda
Senior Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NMSS/FCSE/ERB
Phone: 301-415-6789
Email: christine.pineda@nrc.gov
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